
SAVE THE DATE
Newton Parks, Recreation and Culture invites you to attend an

upcoming On-Site meeting to discuss the 
Spears Park Community Gardens Project at the Corner of Washington Street and Walnut Park

Project Meeting: October 4th, 2022 at 6PM POSPONED in observance of Kol Nidre, the beginning of Yom Kippur.
NEW DATE: OCTOBER 18th, 2022 at 6PM 

For more details on Parks, Recreation and Culture Projects, please visit our webpage at: 
www.newtonma.gov/parkprojects

Please email us with input, questions or concerns at: lpdemorizi@newtonma.gov

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.newtonma.gov%2Fparkprojects&data=05%7C01%7Clpdemorizi%40newtonma.gov%7C733c24abda854fed592308da95a0e8d3%7C2a3929e0ccb54fb381402e2562c90e96%7C0%7C0%7C637986815571151113%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=FZPbDiH7ry13sGs6V1DJnE8DJX1vFMW6n0GO%2FaYhpt4%3D&reserved=0
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